NMC [draft] response to Gosport case

20/04/10

The Nursing and Midwifery Council Fellewing-the-conclusion-ofourinvestigation into
nurses at Gosport War Memorial Hospital_is now complete .. +can-confirm-thatwe-willbe

teldngmeturtherection:

This was a_long and very -complex case icated-case-involving multiple agencies,a GMC -

investigation into the conduct of Dr Jane Barton which concluded in February 2010, and

a lengthy police investigation. These processes had to reach their conclusion before we, .-

could begin our investigation. | apologise to the family and friends of those involved for

the length of these processes and the inevitable distress that this has caused.and

Our learning points from this case include the need for us to work collaboratively and
proactively with the police, the GMC and other agencies in investigating allegations
where the work of doctors and nurses is inextricably linked such as in prescribing and
drug administration. We have much closer working relationships with the GMC and
ACPO throuqh MoUs W|th both orqanlsanons

Qur investigation was completed in April 2010 as soon as possible after the GMC’s in

April 2010. Having examined all of the available evidence, the independent panel that
dealt with the case concluded that no further action will be taken. The case has now
been completed.
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